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April 11, 1934

¥r, Charles M. Daley, Supt.,

U, S, Fidelity & Guarsnty Company,
#1llen Building

Delles, Texas

Dear Sir:

I regret that it has been impossible
to reply soomer to your letter of April 3rd,
regurding the bond of V. A. Scott and the
United States Fidelity end Guaranty Company,
under date of December 4, 1933,

Befors glving you a definite reply it
will be necessary to obtain a report from Mr.
J. D. Hunter, State 01l & Cas Inspector, Cetls-
bad, HNew Hexico. I will write you agein in
this oonnection in sbout a week.

Very truly yours,

W F
¢cC: J, D. Hunter State Geologist.
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